
 
 

WELCOMES SINGERS TO JOIN US FOR THE GREAT FIGGY PUDDING CAROLING 
FESTIVAL ON FRIDAY, DECEMBER 6TH, 2019 TO BENEFIT  

THE PIKE PLACE SENIOR CENTER AND FOOD BANK! 
 

NO EXPERIENCE NECESSARY!!      FREE VOCAL INSTRUCTION!! 
 

REHEARSALS: 6:30pm – 8pm THURSDAYS in October and November 
CHURCH OF JESUS CHRIST OF LATTER-DAY SAINTS 

   102 N 132ND ST 
SEATTLE, WA 98133 

 
Find out more information and/or DONATE to the cause: 

on our website: https://soundharmony.org/node/9809 
on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/events/437550797106624/ 


